Dear Mrs. Johnson;
Thank you so much for the opportunity. I had a fantastic time learning about Boswell and how a hospital operates. I am very much looking forward to coming back this summer to volunteer as we talked about. I thoroughly enjoyed your personality and everyone else on the Nursing Floor. You are a marvelous nurse and I hope one day I can complete as much as you have.
Sincerely,
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